July 20, 2020

City of Naples Lakes Improvement Project

Naples, FL (July 20, 2020) — The City of Naples is seeking public input from
our residents for the design plan options being proposed to improve and
enhance the water quality, functionality, and aesthetics of three lakes within
the City of Naples. The three lakes are 15t Ave N. Lake (Lake 19) which is
located just south of Fleischmann Park baseball fields, Spring Lake (Lake 11)
and East Lake (31) which are located just south of 5th Avenue South between
West Lake Drive and East Lake Drive and north of 8th Avenue South. All
three lakes are being proposed to be dredged removing accumulated
sediment and pollutants as well as restoring historical depths. A variety of
other improvements are also being considered including aerators with floc
logs, floating islands, creation of littoral shelves, removal of exotics, a sidewalk
extension (Lake 19), nutrient separating baffle boxes, and a wetland treatment
area (East Lake).

We encourage those that have interest in these projects to visit
NaplesLakeslmprovement.com to find out more detailed information and for
the opportunity to provide comments from the website. Public input is very
important in the design of the lake restoration projects. The design will be
developed based on input by the City Council as well as the surrounding
community to ensure the plan serves the goals and intent of the community.

The comment period is from July 20th - August 2, 2020.

15th Ave N Lake information
sheet
Spring Lake & East Lake information
sheet
Naples Lakes Improvement Project
website

For questions regarding the projects, please contact the
Streets & Stormwater Department at (239) 213-5000 or
klaakkonen@naplesgov.com.



http://napleslakesimprovement.com/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b4ea6edd601/4c76552c-53a4-4e9e-8a98-dc4b9ef821b0.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b4ea6edd601/7a28451e-7674-4b2d-afb9-ca19553ea6d8.pdf
http://www.napleslakesimprovement.com
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